
July 1, 1974 

Lt. Armmand Chapeau 
Commander 
USCG Group Monterey 
100 Lighthouse Avenue 
Monterey, CA 93940 

Dear Lt. Chapeau: 

This is to advise you that the City of Pacific Grove would 

be interested in obtaining a lease for the Lighthouse when the 

light is automated at some future date. 

Sincerely yours, 

GARY W. BALES 
City Manager 
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